
Exhibit C

AT&T Ohio hereby revises Part 4, Section 2 of its AT&T Ohio Tariff P.U.C.O No. 20 to correct several typographical errors that incorrectly display the maximum and monthly non-residence access line rates in three competitive exchanges.  The access areas associated with these three exchanges are correctly noted, however, the rates are incorrectly displayed. Customers are being charged the correct rates. This is simply a typographical error that occurred when these tariff sheets were originally filed in concert with AT&T Ohio’s initial BLES Alternative Regulation filing on 1-2-2007.  The historical tariff sheets for these three exchanges are included as Attachment A to this filing to demonstrate the appropriate rates that should have mapped over to the new tariff sheets.
Customers have not been impacted by these typographical errors and so, no customer notice is required.


